
I-195 REDEVELOPMENT DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING  
 
 
The meeting of the I-195 Redevelopment District Commission scheduled for WEDNESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 13, 2024, beginning at 5:00 P.M., has been CANCELED. 
 
 

POSTED: November 7, 2024 at 12:40 P.M. on the Secretary of State’s website, I-195 Redevelopment District website, District Hall bulletin 
board (225 Dyer Street) and State House Library bulletin board (82 Smith Street). 

 


